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18th March 2024 
 
R.E. VISIT 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In line with our Spring Religious Education topic, we are delighted to have organised a visit 
to St. Bartholomews Church, Cresswell on Tuesday 26th March for all Year 6 children. 
 
Children will be walking from school to the church in Cresswell at 1pm and will return to 
school by the end of the school day. All children should be dropped off and picked up at the 
usual school times. 
 
There is no charge for this visit.  
 
This is an afternoon visit only so children should come to school in uniform and school shoes 
as normal, however, if the weather on the day is forecast rain, children should have suitable 
outerwear to hand. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please go to your School Gateway account to provide 
your consent. Please complete consent no later than Monday 25th March 2024. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs D. Redpath 
Year 6 R.E. Teacher 
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